
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

JAPANESE GREEN BAND MEMBERS NEED HOST 

FAMILIES FROM DECEMBER 30
TH

 -JANUARY 2
ND

! 

The Green Band Association is proud to present the Nagoya Minami High School Marching 
Band. This group has participated in various nation-wide and central Japan competitions, 

including the All-Japan Marching Contest, All-Japan Wind Instrument Competition in 
Yokohama, and the Nation-Wide Combined Brass Contest. The band members this year have 

the opportunity to perform in the 2014 Tournament of Roses Parade of Pasadena. 
 

Please take the opportunity to allow these students to experience the American culture in 
your homes! This will be an experience that these students will remember for the rest of their 

lives. Please use either contact info below to volunteer today! 

 

Emiko Christensen: 
Email: emiko@green-band.org 

Henri Soucy: 
hjsoucy@hotmail.com 


